PUBLIC NOTICE

Subject: Update on Consular and Visa Services

High Commission for Pakistan in New Delhi is already providing regular
Consular Services to Pakistanis residing in India as per following timings:

v Submission of Documents 9 am to 12 pm on Monday and
Tuesday except holidays

v" Collection of Passports/documents 3-5 pm on Thursday and Friday
except holidays

2. It is informed that general Visa Services would continue to remain
suspended due to continued closure of the land border by India.

3. However, Indian nationals who are spouses and children of Pakistanis and
others requiring visa in emergency cases can contact the following;:

" Mr. Muhammad Akram, Visa Attache
Tele: +91-11-2410432
+91-11-26110601-02 (Ext: 202)
Email: visaservicesphcnd@gmail.com

Note: Those approaching the High Commission would be contacted and
given appointments for visa interviews in a staggered manner.

4. Stranded Pakistanis in India and their Indian spouses and children (holding
valid Pakistani visas) are requested to contact the High Commission’s Helpline on
+91-8130950519 or helplinephc@gmail.com for travel/repatriation to Pakistan
through Wagah / Attari border.

5. All those travelling to Pakistan are requested to comply with the guidelines
for inbound international passengers. These instructions can be accessed on our
Mission’s website in “General Notices” in “Consular & Visa Services” section.
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